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KINGS WORTHY, PATH 502 
BENCH PLAQUE FIXING 
SUNDAY 18TH JUNE, 2006 

Worthys 
Conservation 

Volunteers 
  

 
Bruce, Martin and David set about to fix a brass plaque to the front of each of the two benches on Path 
502.  Plaques were kindly supplied by HPP. 
 
Meanwhile, Connie and Ruby removed graffiti from the benches. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“WORTHYS CONSERVATION VOLUNTEERS 
in association with 

HAMPSHIRE PATHS PARTNERSHIP – 2005” 
 

Brass plaque is recessed and secured with 
four screws.

Graffiti is removed from both benches.


